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Gagetown School 

6 Loomcroft Lane 

Gagetown, NB, E5M 1H2 

Phone: (506)488-3561 

Fax: (506)488-3569 

Monique Allain, Principal Kara Mersereau, Administrative Assistant 

May 22, 2015 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 

Softball season is upon us again! Practices will be every Tuesday and Thursday from 2:40-4:00pm. We  

will be organizing games against other schools in our district and will let you know when they will be  

happening.  Please have a drive available for your child at 4:00pm.  

 

If you are unable to provide a drive for your child please let us know and we will 

provide the drive home. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Mrs. Francis, Mrs. Hanson Lacey, Ms. Alyssa Shupe 

 

 

Please sign below to give permission for your child to participate in softball and check to indicate 

whether or not you are able to provide a drive: 

Yes, my child, ___________________________is able to participate  

 I can provide a drive 

 I cannot provide a drive 

No, my child,_______________________ cannot participate in softball.  


